
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
The boy at the back of the class  

 

 

 

Lower 2 have got straight back into their lessons.  In English they have started reading ‘the 

boy at the back of the class’.  They have been thinking about the journeys different people go 

on in their lives and the struggles they may face.  I’m sure this will lead onto more class 

discussions in future lessons. 
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